
 
From: Emma Philbrick   
Sent: 20 September 2023 15:38 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: S62A/2023/0022 - London Stansted Airport Bassingbourn Road Stansted Essex  
 
Good afternoon.  Thank you for your email. 
 
I confirm that the Parish Council has no objections to raise in respect of this planning 
application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Emma Philbrick 
 

Deputy Clerk 
  

 

Stansted Mountfitchet Parish Council 
 

The Mountfitchet Exchange 

72 Chapel Hill, Stansted, CM248AQ 
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